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Mayor and City Council  
City of Annapolis 
160 Duke of Gloucester St. 
Annapolis, MD 21401 
 
Re:  Recommendation for O-19-16 Traffic Impact Analyses 

 
Dear Mr. Mayor and Members of the Council:  
 
The Transportation Board met on July 27, 2016 to discuss O-19-16 “Traffic Impact Analyses”.  
 
The Board supports O-19-16.  
 
Rationale: 
The table describing the size of various developments to produce 250 v. 400 average daily trips 
provided by the Office of Planning and Zoning was informative and the Board finds that these 
lower limits will provide the city with an adequate development size threshold for traffic studies 
for while allowing for smaller developments to occur without the added cost of a traffic study. 
 
If you have any questions, concerns, or comments, you can reach me at alex@teampline.org or 
443-510-7297.	

	

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Alex Pline 
Chair, Transportation Board 
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